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Perfect, talk to you then ! J
 

From: @fi.se> 
Sent: Friday, November 26, 2021 11:30 AM
To:  (CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>;

@Naturvardsverket.se; @fi.se>
Subject: SV: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Hi ,
 
We did indeed – we look forward to speaking to you at 12.00.
 
Best wishes,
 

 

Från:  @ec.europa.eu> 
Skickat: den 26 november 2021 11:28
Till: @fi.se>; @Naturvardsverket.se; 

@fi.se>
Ämne: RE: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Dear 
 
Did you receive our webex link for the meeting today at 12:00?
 

 

From:  (CNECT) 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 5:46 PM
To: @fi.se>;  (CNECT)

@ec.europa.eu>
Cc: @Naturvardsverket.se; @fi.se>;

 (CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>; 
(CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>
Subject: RE: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Dear 
 
The meeting on Wednesday 12:00 overlaps with another meeting.
Checking  agenda, we could offer Friday 26-11 at 12:00 CE instead.
Both could be free then. Would that work on your end?
 



Best,
 

From: @fi.se> 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:15 PM
To:  (CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>
Cc: @Naturvardsverket.se; 

@fi.se>;  (CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>;
 (CNECT) < @ec.europa.eu>;

 (CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>; CNECT F <CNECT-
x@xx.xxxxxx.xx >
Subject: SV: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Dear ,
 
Many thanks for your assistance. We look forward to speaking with your
colleagues on Wednesday.
 
From our end, the following individuals will be present:
 

@fi.se – 
@fi.se – 

@Naturvardsverket.se  - 

 
Kind regards,
 

 

Från: @ec.europa.eu> 
Skickat: den 22 november 2021 11:55
Till: @fi.se>
Kopia: @Naturvardsverket.se; 

@fi.se>; @ec.europa.eu>;
@ec.europa.eu>; 

@ec.europa.eu>; xxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx
Ämne: RE: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Dear ,
 
Thank you for your kind message. As Mr de Graaf’s agenda is very busy
tomorrow, he will not join the meeting but our colleagues, 

 Digital Innovation and Blockchain Unit,

 will participate.
 
I can certainly set up the webex call this Wednesday at 12h. Please send
me the participant names and email addresses.
 



Kind regards,
 

  
 
 

From: @fi.se> 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 10:30 AM
To:  (CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>
Cc: @Naturvardsverket.se; 

@fi.se>;  (CNECT)
@ec.europa.eu>;  (CNECT)

@ec.europa.eu>;  (CNECT)
@ec.europa.eu>;  (CNECT)

@ec.europa.eu>; CNECT F <CNECT-
x@xx.xxxxxx.xx >
Subject: SV: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Dear ,
 
I also wanted to quickly clarify – the conversation was planned to
be staffed at policy-level on our end (i.e. we have not scheduled
our two Director Generals to join this particular call). Mr de
Graaf is still of course very welcome to take part – but from re-
reading my e-mails I have realised I have not been as clear as I
could be on this. The authors of our published pieces will instead
be present.
 
Should the Commission feel that it is important for  to take
part, please let me know. Otherwise we will proceed by staffing
the meeting with subject matter experts.
 
Kind regards,
 

 

Från:  
Skickat: den 22 november 2021 10:22
Till: @ec.europa.eu>
Kopia: @Naturvardsverket.se; 

@fi.se>; @ec.europa.eu>;
@ec.europa.eu>; 

@ec.europa.eu>; 
@ec.europa.eu>; xxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx

Ämne: SV: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Dear ,
 
Many thanks for your e-mail. That time still works well for us and



we look forward to having Mr de Graaf join us.  Thank you also
for your kind offer to set up a webex call – that sounds perfect.  
 
Kind regards,
 

 

Från: @ec.europa.eu> 
Skickat: den 19 november 2021 16:20
Till: @fi.se>
Kopia: @Naturvardsverket.se; 

@fi.se>; @ec.europa.eu>;
@ec.europa.eu>; 

@ec.europa.eu>; 
@ec.europa.eu>; xxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx

Ämne: RE: Sweden - bitcoin mining
 
Dear ,
 
I am following up on your exchange with  regarding the call
with  and  next week, to which our
Director, Mr de Graaf, would be pleased to participate.
 
Mr de Graaf’s agenda is very busy next week but he is available

on Wednesday 24th November at 12h, if that is still convenient
on your side? Unless you prefer a phone call, we would be
pleased to set up a webex call.
 
Looking forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards,
 

 of Gerard de Graaf, Director
 

European Commission
DG CONNECT – Directorate F: Digital Transformation
 

 

From: @fi.se> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:40 AM
To:  (CNECT) @ec.europa.eu>
Cc: @fi.se>;

@Naturvardsverket.se
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